REINSTATE LAID OFF UFS
WORKERS NOW!

On Thursday, January 17th, a Harvard
staffer with 25+ years of experience got the
news she is being laid off. Out for months
on a disability leave, she was cleared by her
doctor to return to work only to be told
Harvard is terminating her! She joins two
other employees from University Financial
Services who have already been dismissed from their jobs. All three are
workers of color, all are over 40, two have histories of disability. Every
white worker in the dept will remain employed. UFS workers have been
under layoff threat for many months, constantly pressured to work
ever-faster lest they face the unemployment line.

Please contact William J. Murphy, Director of Harvard's Labor
Relations at 617-496-9193 and/or bill_murphy@harvard.edu.

Sample message:

"l have heard that 3 workers of color are being laid off from University Financial Services, while
all Caucasian workers in the unit will stay employed. This apparent discrimination threatens to
give Harvard's reputation another big old stain! Further | understand that the workers were
subjected to unimaginable stress and the constant threat of losing their jobs for more than six
months before Harvard kicked them to the curb. One just returned from a disability leave only to
be terminated. Please remedy this situation and immediately reinstate the three laid-off UFS
workers!!"

For more info, contact: reinstate.ufs.workers.now@gmail.com
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